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ADDENDUM 

 

Sub: Addendum to PhD program – Page No.25 & 41 of Prospectus – 2021 - reg.  

………….. 

(1) The minimum education qualification for admission to PhD program (Stream 

Biological Sciences)  - Page No.25 may be read as follows: 

“Biological Sciences: Post graduate degree in any branch of Life Sciences (Physiology, 

Biochemistry, Biotechnology, Zoology, Plant sciences, Botany or Bioinformatics etc.) / 

dentistry.  

(2) The minimum education qualification for admission to PhD in Biomedical 

Sciences applicants  - Page No.41 may be read as follows: 

“MSc Life Sciences, MSc Physiology, Biochemistry, Biotechnology, Zoology or any other 

branch of life sciences.” 

(3) PhD students slot Availability for 2021 January session  

SL 

NO 
NAME OF THE GUIDE SLOTS 

BACKGROUND OF 

THE STUDENT 
TOPIC OF RESEARCH 

PROJECT 

AVAILABILITY 

1 Dr. Anoop Kumar T. 1 
Biochemistry/Mo
lecular Biology 

“Point of care detection of 
human papilloma virus”.  

Project 
available 
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with an external 
fellowship. 

2 Dr.Jayasree R.S. 2 

Chemistry/ 
Biotechnology/lif
e science 

Nano materials for nerve 
stimulation, brain 
imaging, therapy and 
biosensing. 

SERB, DBT 
Project 
available 

3 Dr.Srinivas Gopala 1 

Biochemistry/Bio
technology /Life 
sciences with an 
external 
fellowship Alzeimer’s Disease 

Project 
available 

4 Dr.Rekha M. 1 

Life 
Science/Chemical 
Science with an 
external 
fellowship 

Biomaterials for 
developing drug and gene 
delivery systems for 
clinical therapeutic 
applications 

Project 
available 

5 Dr.Mala Ramanathan 2 

Health Sciences 
with an external 
fellowship 

Public Health, Medical 
Anthropology, Gender in 
public health, Population 
Sciences 

Project 
available 

6 Dr.Jeemon P. 2 Public Health 

Chronic non-
communicable disease 
epidemiology/policy/hea
lth system research. 

Projects  
available  

7 Dr.Rakhal Gaitonde 

2 
(1 –full 
time 1- 
Part 
time) 

Health or social 
sciences with 
experience in 
Health Systems 
Research and /or 
Health Policy with 
an external 
fellowship* 
(*applicable for full 
time program only) 

Tribal 
health/Inequity/Mechani
sms to increase access 

Project 
available 

8 Dr.Srikant  A. 2 

Post Graduate 
degree in Modern 
Medicine, 
Dentistry, 
Nursing with an 
external 
fellowship 

Molecular epidemiology 
of chronic diseases, 
genetic and epigenetic 
biomarker discovery, 
public health biology 

Project 
available 



9 Dr.Vrisha Madhuri 2 

Life 
Sciences/Chemic
al Sciences—
Fellowship from 
CMCV 

Tissue Engineering and 
Regenerative Medicine, 
Musculoskeletal Stem 
Cells in Orthopaedics. 

Project 
available 

10 
Dr.Shai R.V., CMC 
Vellore 1 

Life Sciences – 
with an external 
fellowship. 

Induced pluripotent stem 
cells 

DBT Project 
available 

 

 

 

 

 

 


